
 

 

           
                                                                                                       
                                                                                                   

 
 
 
 

‘Love the Adventure of Learning’ 
 
 

Friday 14th May   Issue 16 

Values:  Our Value for this term is Generosity 
Whoever closes his ear to the cry of the poor 
will himself call out and not be answered. 
Our website is:  www.thebattschool.org.uk 
Our email is:     office.3605@batt.oxon.sch.uk 
 
Dear Parents & carers, 
The weather is terrible! I hope it changes soon. The children 
must have coats/jackets at school to enable them to access 
outside learning and playtimes. 
Katy Beswick is leaving us today after over 2 years support. We 
wish her well as she moves on and thank her for all her hard 
work as a teaching assistant at the Batt school. 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

CALENDAR 
15 May  BSA Treasure Hunt postponed! 
18/20 May KS1/EYFS Parent’s evenings 
25/27 May KS2 Parent’s Evenings 
28 May  Break the Rules Day  
  SEN Coffee Morning 
  Finish for Half Term 
25 June  SEN Coffee Morning 
 
    

Uniform Sale BSA 
 

There will be a second- hand uniform sale soon, after school. 
Please support it.  It was cancelled due to the poor weather. 
 

Parents’ Evenings 
 

We look forward to meeting you at Parent’s Evenings. We ask 
you to send just one parent if possible, to prevent large 
numbers of parents in school.  
 
RAW,1M,2D Tuesday 18th May 4:30-7:30 

RAW, 1M,2D Thursday 20th May 3:30-6:30 

KS2 Tuesday 25th May 4:30-7:30 

KS2 Thursday 27th May 3:30-6:30 
 

Website 
 

We have a new Website which is being launched on Friday 14th 
May.  We look forward to sharing this with you. Please use the 
website address above. 
 

 
 

 
 
 

After School Clubs 
 

  
 

May Dancing 
 

It is with great sadness that we need to cancel this year’s May 
Dancing. We are not able to come out of our bubbles to 
practise and therefore the children will not have time to 
prepare. 

Challenge 14 
 

We would love children to make a poster to put around school 
to make the world a better place. This could be an environment 
poster about issues that improve our world. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Bikeability 
 

A big thank you to the Bikeability team who have been in 
school training our children on the skills needed to ride a 
bike. A big thank you to Jane Woodage for enabling this 
to happen. 
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